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ATTACHMENT A

INSTITUTIONAL NETWORK FEASIBILITY SPECIAL STUDY CONSULTING SERVICES

The county auditor’s recommendation is to choose the following consulting corporation to conduct the institutional network feasibility special study:

Pacific Technologies, Incorporated

14711 Northeast 29th Place

Suite 216

Bellevue, Washington 98007

